ATTENTION SUNDAY BULLETIN EDITOR

DATE

Dear Bulletin Editor:

With the consent of your pastor, the Beginning Experience® team of Houston would appreciate
your making the following announcement (see below) in your Sunday bulletin. Our next weekend
program 1s scheduled for . The announcement should run between the dates of

Should you have any questions regarding this ministry please contact Team
Coordinator at (000) 0060-0000. The Catholic Diocese of Galveston-Houston Office of Family
Life Ministry (713-741-8730) works collaboratively with the Beginning Experience team.

You might also bring the Beginning Experience ministry to the attention of your pastoral care
group, especially if they sponsor a bereavement program. The team would be happy to make a
short presentation to speak about how the programs can work together.

Please feel free to publish our upcoming Beginning Experience weekend programs:
July 19 - 21,2002
September 13 - 15, 2002
November 8 - 10, 2002

Your help is greatly appreciated. THANK YOU!

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Beginning Experience® weekend is designed to help men and women who are widowed,
separated or divorced, works through the grief process associated with the end of a marriage and
move into the future with new hope.

The next weekend is scheduled for . Space is limited. Applications should be
received by '

Contact (000) 000-0000 for an application form or other information.
E-mail: beinfo@juno.com — On line: www .beginningexperience.org




